

Minutes of the CLOK Committee meeting 25th May 2023 7:30pm Zoom

Apologies for absence

B King, K Barlow, M Fleming

Present

C Mackenzie, R Rigby, J Trigg, P Archer, C Wright, J Green, D Murphy, R Simpson, A Cranke.

1) Review minutes of April meeting

Actions arising

Social Members Tchimes article on going P archer working with D Murphy

Safe Guarding add article to Tchimes (C Mackenzie) all committee should go through the training.

Map printing – Send Mick Lucking a list of our future events Who?

Race sign up 1st cut off 1 week prior to event, the increase price £2.00 subject to map availability

48 hours before stop entries – need to contact organizer

Try this on Summer series J Trigg

First aid kit M Archer has reviewed would like R Rigby to check them

SI Computers P Archer to follow up with D Archer and A Banister.

2) Previous events

Cringle Moor – Long distance to starts may have put off some runners, this was due to tree felling and map accuracy, add a comment to map index J Green

Future Events

NEOA - BOC 2024 - April 13th / 14th. (Standing item on Agenda)

2024 events in BO calendar – after NEOA finalise dates J Trigg

Social event East Harlsey P Archer to check if village hall available.

AGM proposed 17th or 19th Oct C Mackenzie to ask Joan to contact Wilton Golf course.

3) Treasurers Update

Training camp costs – Rebecca Mayes agreed 50% cap at £300.00 + an article for Tchimes / website

4) SDO – Mary not doing a lot on schools work, several potential people to work on this with role split up.

5) CDO – Now back in the UK and working on this again

C2G has a plan to follow up with all attendees.

6) Golf course access requests

C Mackenzie to follow up with Joan and Mike Edwards

Richmond No response

7) Awards and CLOK League – how many do we continue with?

Joe Wright trophy – 1 nominee

Paul Thornton Awards agreed Liam Green and Rebecca Mayes as recipients.

All other wards purposed to award for the 2022 season but pause for 2023 due to low numbers.

8) Lakes Coaching day 4th November

C Mackenzie to contact potential coaches and look to reserve a room at YHA and advertise in Tchimes

9) Club development possible next steps

R Simpson to follow up with M Fleming what can we do with members area on Facebook

Other ideas welcomed!

AOB and Date of next meeting

Date of next meeting 22 June 7:30pm Zoom